STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ao MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088
SOVERNOR April 19, 1985 SANTA FE NEW MEXICO 67501
(505} 827-5800
Mr. H. A. Ingram Re: CASE NO. 8528
Conservation Coordinator ORDER NO. R-7£88
Conocc: Inc.
P. O. EBox 4690 Applicant:

ilobbs, New Mexico 38240
Conoco Inc.

Dear Sir:

Enclosed herewith are two copies of the above-referenced
Divis:on order recently entered in the subject case.

Sincerely, ,

R. L. STAMETS
Director

RLS/£fd

Copy of order also sent to:

Hobbs JCD x
Artesia OCD X
Aztec 2CD

Other _




(conoco)

Producti >n Department Conoco Inc.

Hobbs Dir ision P.O. Box 460

North Am srican Production 726 East Michigan '?;/} )"
Hobbs, NM 88240 t
(505) 393-4141

March 28, 1985

New Me:xico 0il Conservation Division
P.O. Hox 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attentiion Mr. Gilbert P. Quintana
Gentlemen:

Case Mo. 8528, Hardship Gas Well Classification, Bell Lake Unit 2 Well No.
6, Le: Count w Mexico

C—

Conoco» Inc. respectfully requests that the subject case be dismissed. We
have recently installed an amine unit and gas compressor at this location
and if: appears that, for the present time, pipeline curtailment will not
be a significant factor in keeping the well producing.

We appreciate your setting this matter for hearing. We intend to continue
to monitor the market situation and the producing status of this well in
case he need for hardship classification should become necessary in the
future.

very truly,
s

’

3 . rlgr
Conselvation Coordinator

:mjs

cc: . T. Sexton
Tom Kellahin
V., T. Lyon



(conoco)

Producticn Department Conoco Inc. g
Hobbs Div sion P.O. Box 460 .

North American Production 726 East Michigan
Hobbs, NM 88240
(505) 3934141

March 1, 1985

New Metico 0il Conservation Division
P.0O. Box 2088
Santa 7e, New Mexico 87501

Attention Mr, Gilbert P. Quintana
Gentlenen:

Case No. 8528, Hardship Gas Well Classification, Bell Lake Unit 2 Well No.
6, Lea County, New Mexico

Conoco Inc. respectfully requests that the subject case be continued to
the Examiner Hearing to be held on April 10, 1985. An Amine Unit has
recently been installed to serve this well. The additional time is needed
to obtain a stabilized producing rate and to dJdetermine the minimum
sustainable producing rate.

Your favorable consideration of this request will be appreciated.

Yours ‘7ery truly,

H. A. [ngram
Conserration Coordinator

imis



